Prepared by: Scott Trudeau

In attendance: Scott Trudeau, Kayla Coleman, Molly Kleinman, Lisa Solomon, Eli Cooper,
Raymond Hess, John Fournier

John Fournier presented the first draft of an update to the City ordinance regulating bicycle usage
which expands regulation to cover a wider variety of human and low power vehicles defined as
"personal mobility devices." The subcommittee discussed and provided detailed feedback on the
"personal mobility device" definition and elements of the overall scope of the draft ordinance
changes. Staff committed to continuing work on this draft to incorporate feedback, consult with
the Parks department for perspective on bicycle path use and submit the ordinance for review by
the legal department before presenting an updated draft to the subcommittee at our March
meeting.

Mr. Fournier also provided the subcommittee with an update on the City's relationship with Bird
who have so far failed to comply with the terms of their interim contract with the City and have
ceased operation in the City. He reports Lime, Spin and Gotcha are all in conversation with the
City and anticipates at least one operator active in the City under a licensing contract by this

spring.

Ryan Hughes, a member of the public, spoke at the end of the meeting and asked if anyone from
the Transportation Commission would be interested in speaking about the Lowertown
Transportation Study proposal on his radio program on WCBN.



